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June 27, 2022


Dear Bidi Peds Families,


I am disappointed to announce that as of January 1, 2023, Bidabadi Pediatrics will no longer be 
accepting United Healthcare/Oxford/UMR or any associated insurances. This was a difficult 
decision because it affects many of our families. Despite my numerous efforts, United Healthcare and 
their affiliated insurance companies have been very difficult to communicate and work with; they have 
left me with no other option. I did not make this decision lightly, as I value caring for your children and 
my relationship with all my families.


I wanted to make this announcement early enough in the year so you would have options. The practice 
does accept most major private insurances. You may visit our website, www.bidipeds.com, for a list of 
insurances we still participate in. If you currently have United Healthcare/Oxford/UMR and choose to 
change insurance to one in which we participate, I will be able to continue caring for your child(ren). If 
you currently do not have United Healthcare/Oxford/UMR, I recommend you try your best not to change 
your insurance company so that I may continue caring for your child(ren). However, I am aware this is 
often out of your control.


I understand that changing insurance may not be an option for many of you. I deeply regret losing any 
patient as a result of this decision. However, if you cannot change insurance and need to seek a new 
pediatrician, I do understand. Please be mindful of the January 1, 2023 date. I do not want your children 
to have any gap in their care. Once you decide which practice you will be transferred to, please notify us 
so the office can get your records together for transfer.


If you have any questions or want more information regarding your options, don't hesitate to contact the 
office; my staff will gladly assist you.


I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.  Thank you for 
allowing me to care for your children. 


Sincerely,

Dr. Bob 
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